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We are delighted to announce our upcoming Junior HARP UK Summer Workshop. Read more below! 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

This summer there will be a workshop run in the UK for the junior HARP group age with the purpose of 

connecting with each other as young members of our community and to receive education as growing 

blessed children. We kindly invite our younger brothers and sisters for a short check-in as summer comes 

to an end and a new academic year begins. We aim to experience a loving and nurturing culture together 

where we can understand who we are as unique children of God better and remember our standards and 

values amongst living our daily lives. We want to invite you to kick off the new school year with God and 

reconnect with your peers as well as learn from elders in the community. We hope it can be a meaningful 

and enjoyable experience for each participant and that it can provide some spiritual food to come back 

home and share with family and friends. 

 

Ages: 11 to 14 years old 

 

Where? Livingstone House, 13 Beechcroft, Chislehurst, BR7 5DB 

 

When? Wednesday 28th of August to Saturday 31st of August 2024 

 

Fee? £80. Please get in touch with your local pastors if financial support is needed. 

 

Travel details: 

 

Arrivals: Please arrive by dinner at 18:30 on Wednesday 28th of August. 

 

Departures: Please depart after 13:00 on Saturday 31st of August. 

 

Application deadline: Wednesday 21st August. 

 

Please register as soon as you can as this workshop will go ahead provided there is enough interest for it 

in the community. Thank you! 

 

This workshop is directed by Grace T. and Pyong Chan D. If you have any questions or want to support, 

please feel free to get in touch (gracetribe@ hotmail.co,uk). 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 


